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Bill Luster to Present at September 10th Meeting
One of photography’s greats to speak. 
 LPS is proud to have Bill  Luster present at our September meeting. Bill began his career as a newspaper 
photojournalist in 1965, when he joined the staff of The Glasgow Daily  Times, his hometown newspaper. Four years 
later, Luster moved to Louisville where he started working for The Courier-Journal and The Louisville Times, 
eventually  serving as director of photography, photo editor, and chief photographer. Spanning more than five 
decades, Bill has photographed nine US presidents. He has covered 49 Kentucky Derbies, four political 
conventions, four inaugurations, and was an official photographer for the inauguration of President George H.W. 
Bush. Bill has had two photo essays in The National Geographic as well as other photos that can be found in Time, 
Fortune, Sports Illustrated, Newsweek, Life, and the New York Times Magazine.
Bill Luster has been the recipient of many awards and honors for his photography. Preceding the Joseph Sprague 
award, which he received in July of 2010, Luster was awarded the title of Sports Photographer of the Year from the 
Kentucky News Photographers Association at Western Kentucky University, which had previously named him Visual 
Journalist of the Year in 2000. He was president of the National Press Photographers Association in 1993-1994. 
Also in 2000, the National Press Photographers Association (NPPA) awarded Luster the Joseph Costa Award for 
Innovative Leadership. Luster also received the Clarion Award for Environmental Reporting for work produced in 
Europe in 1984. He won a Pulitzer Prize in 1976 for Feature Photography along with eleven other members of The 
Courier-Journal and Louisville Times photography staff for coverage of court ordered busing   In 1989 the news and 
photography staff was awarded for Local Reporting Pulitzer Prize  for their coverage of the nation’s worst drunk-
driving accident, which occurred in nearby Carrollton, KY. In 1982 he was a finalist for Newspaper Photographer of 
the Year.  In the spring of 2012 he was inducted into the University of Kentucky Journalism Hall of Fame. He has 
judged the Pictures of the Year contest three times at the University of Missouri, most recently in 2013, and the Best 
of Photojournalism in 2014
In 2012-23 Bill was president of the Kentucky News Photographers Association and a member of the National Press 
Photographers Association Foundation. Recently, 21C Museum and Proof in downtown Louisville has honored him 
with a one year exhibit on his work. In addition, his work has been  hanging in the gallery of the Arts Council of 
southern Indiana.
Bill Luster lives in Louisville, KY, with his wife of thirty-eight years, Linda, and their dog, Pearl. 
" Please join us for a terrific presentation on September 10th by one of the region’ most accomplished 
photographers.
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Photo Scenic Photo Workshop
Please don’t miss this annual workshop organized by Bill Luster
Photo Scenic Kentucky Workshop….October 10-11, Barren River State Resort Park near Glasgow, KY. 
Fee if $10 for the weekend….Main speaker on Saturday is Jack Corn, formerly of the Nashville 
Tennessean and the Chicago Tribune. Also speaker on Photoshop, Tom Barnett of Louisville. If you 
would like to register, bluster@twc.com
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Monthly LPS Photo 
Categories

2014 
September-Long Exposure
October-City Scapes
November- Horses
December- Boats
2015
January-Scenic

Outdoor Photo Gear is located off the Old 
Henry Exit off the Gene Snyder Expway at 
13305 Magisterial Dr. Louisville, KY 40223

LPS Meeting Location

September 2014

Congratulations to all the LPS members who won at the 2014 Kentucky State Fair!
We have a talented group of photographers and we will present their winning images 
in the October newsletter.

New LPS Secretary Named
LPS member Katie Cowherd has been named Secretary for the Louisville Photographic Society. Katie replaces 
Catherine Balfe who has been doing double duty as Secretary and Treasurer. Catherine will continue her 
Treasurer’s role since she has more fun counting money than typing. Thanks to Catherine for taking on both duties 
for a time and let’s welcome Katie to the Board!

From the Editor

While the Summer Newsletters are usually short, this September newsletter is both earlier and shorter 
than usual as a result of my charity trike ride on 9/3. Thanks to all my well wishers and supporters for 
my 500 mile adventure. I can assure you the October Newsletter will be back to it’s normal format.
Thanks again. 
Ken Tripp
www.cyclingforparkinsons.com
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Reminders for upcoming events!

Book of the Year Rules Revised
In order to encourage more LPS members to compete, we have revised the 2014 Book of the Year Award Guidelines:

1. NEW!  All images can be shot from any time period instead of just 2013 or later

2. NEW!  All images do not have to be photographed by the LPS member. There should be enough original images 
for the LPS member to be considered and identified as author or editor. Other photos should be credited and added 
with permission.  

3. The book must be printed after December 1, 2013 and before the December 2014 LPS meeting.

4. The book can be any size with no limit on dimensions or number of pages. 

5. The book can be any subject matter.

6. Each member can submit one book per year for judging. 

7. The book will be judged at the end of 2014 and awarded in February 2015. 

The submitted book will be judged on overall content quality including photography, layout and editing.
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Date Time Details

Wed. December 9 7:30 PM 2014 Winning Prints Due for End of Year Judging

Book of the Year Submission Due (Details to Come)

Submit Winning Entries at December Meeting 

All LPS 2014 Monthly winning images, including Honorable Mentions, MUST be brought to the 
December LPS meeting and given to Kay Sherrard for year end judging. Judging this year will be done 
at the end of December this year. Do not put this off until January. It will be too late!



LPS Board of Directors and ResponsibilitiesLPS Board of Directors and Responsibilities

President Nick Roberts

1st Vice President Jack Cooney

2nd Vice President Byron Butler

Treasurer Catherine Balfe

Summer Seminars David Becker

Secretary Katie Cowherd

Student Division  KY State 
Fair Deborah Brownstein

 Website Kay Sherrard

Mailings, Flyers, PO Box Gertrude Hudson

Editor Ken Tripp

Past President / KY State Fair 
Laison Al Wollerton

March of Dimes Ted Heitzman

Digital Submissions /Judging Al Boice

www.LouisvillePhotographic.Org

Three Louisville Locations:
-1440 Bardstown Road 
-The Summit 
-Shelbyville Rd. Plaza
http://murphyscamera.com

Two Louisville Locations; 
-9451-S116 Westport Rd. 
-3965 Taylorsville Rd 
http://www.motophotoky.com

Support our LPS Sponsors!

About the Louisville Photographic Society
Membership in LPS is open to everyone. You 

must be a member of LPS to submit photos for 
competition. The areas of competition are Color 
Prints, Monochrome and Digital submissions. No 
more than 6 entries may be submitted, with no more 
then 2 entries in each group. 

A Novice Division has been created for people 
just entering photography. People entering the 
Novice Division may not also enter any of the above 
groups except Digital submissions, where they may 
submit two photos. Members of the Novice group 
may submit a total of three prints. The prints may be 
in color or monochrome. See the LPS website for 
complete rules, www.louisvillephotographic.org 
Digitals entries must be sent to 
digentries@louisvillephotographic.org, and must be 
received two weeks before the meeting. 

Monthly meeting-Second Wednesday at 7:30 PM          
LinktoMap 
Outdoor Photo Gear, 13305 Magisterial Drive 
Louisville, KY 

Outdoor Photo Gear
13305 Magisterial Drive 
Louisville, KY 40223
(502)-244-2888
www.OutdoorPhotoGear.com
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